
DEKALB COUNTY HEALTH DEPARTMENT 
Minutes of Executive Session 

May 24, 2005 
 
 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:  Steve Kuhn, P.A.-C, President; Russell Bishop, Psy.D., Secretary; 
Jean Gastiger, R.N., F.N.P.; Carl Heinisch; Rosemary Lane, M.D.; John Olson, D.D.S.; Steve Wolf, R.N., 
Vice President 
 
The Board of Health entered into executive session for the purpose of discussing the annual performance 
review of the Public Health Administrator, Karen Grush. 
 
Dr. Lane indicated that she and Mr. Heinisch met before this meeting to discuss the evaluations 
returned by staff.  They were outstanding.  Mr. Heinisch stated that Mrs. Grush is eligible for 
3.6% increase.  He added that she should be recognized for her contributions to the community 
and for what she has done for her staff.  Dr. Lane concurred. 
 
A merit increase of 3.6% was recommended.   
 
The Board of Health entered into regular session. 
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